
 
 

 

NC Synod communications submission guidelines 
 

The NC Synod welcomes stories and photographs of ministries happening in our synod—

from congregations, from agencies and institutions of the synod, and from synod 

organizations. Stories and photos might be used for e-newsletters, website posts, 

Facebook posts or other printed publications of the synod. 

 

1. Please submit 50-70 words and an accompanying photo. [If your story is longer, 

please consider posting it on your own website. We’ll link to the full article there.] 

2. E-newsletter deadlines are every Thursday. Please indicate your preferred publish 

date for your story. 

 

Events may be submitted in a similar way. 

1. Please submit 50 words and an accompanying photo. [If the information about 

your event is longer, please provide a link to the event on your own website. 

We’ll link to the full event there.] 

2. E-newsletter deadlines are every Thursday. Please indicate your preferred publish 

date for your event. 

3. Generally, events will be published one time only but included in the e-news 

calendar until the event is over. 
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